PRESS RELEASE

On February 13th 2025 GrimReaper Paranormal will be participating in a town hall style
evidence presentation of The House On Bacon Street.

In 2024 we investigated The House On Bacon Street several times.
Over 160 hours of video evidence, 132 hours of audio evidence,and 420 photos were captured

during the course of our investigations.

After each piece of evidence is presented Bill Powers (founder/lead investigator) will be
providing more information about each piece of evidence.

You can visit our website for more information about The House On Bacon Street presentation



